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	Thai Society Supporting Persons with Disabilities
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     Pakistan changed from a water scarce country to water stressed country. Over 20% of its land was inundated. Although every possible help to affected people is being provided, the South Asian Disability Forum (SADF) / Pakistan Disabled People’s Organization (DPI Pakistan) are more concerned with the relief and rehabilitation of those whose sufferings are doubled: persons with disabilities.
     On 27 August, SADF and DPI Pakistan requested relief efforts for the Asia-Pacific Development Center on Disability (APCD), located in Bangkok, Thailand. In response, APCD is facilitating humanitarian support in close cooperation with DENSO International Asia and Wheelchairs And Friendship Center of Asia Thailand (WAFCAT), Aid to Asian Disabled Peoples' (AADP) Thailand, Thai Airways International, and the Royal Thai Government through the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and the Royal Thai Embassy in Pakistan (Islamabad).
     As soon as APCD contacted with DENSO International Asia and WAFCAT, it was agreed that 30 wheelchairs produced by staff with disabilities will be contributed to the affected people in Pakistan. 

With tips about international wheelchair support from AADP, the Thai Airways International was contacted by APCD. As a result, the Thai Airways International also agreed to support the delivery of 30 wheelchairs from Bangkok to Islamabad through the regular flight on 1 October (Fri) 2010. 

     The Government of Thailand through the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, the Royal Thai Embassy in Pakistan (Islamabad) also agreed to provide support to these collaborators to make sure the delivery is successfully made. 
     Through the facilitation of APCD as a regional center in Bangkok, Thailand, relief efforts to our neighbors in the Asia-Pacific region have been made in cooperation with the Thai Society through the Thai Government, the business sector and non-profit organizations.
<Contact>

APCD / Information Support Section
Tel: +66 23547505 ext. 1206 Fax: +66 23547507
Email: info@apcdfoundation.org
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